CORRESPONDENCE
6/6/2022

Hiep Nguyen DOCUMENT NO. 03411-2022

From: Office of Commissioner Passidomo

Sent: Monday, June 6, 2022 8:.09 AM

To: Commissioner Correspondence

Subject: Docket No. 20200226

Attachments: DOCKET #20200226-SU; Re Docket #20200226-SU; RE. Docket #20200226-SU

Please place the attached in Docket No. 20200226.

Thank you!



Hiep Nguyen

From: eap <eileenap@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 6, 2022 7:20 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo
Subject: DOCKET #20200226-SU
Commissioner;

Thank you for your attention to this matter and for hearing our voice. Please DENY this
application. It is not needed, not necessary nor wanted.

Here on the island, our HOA lets us know when the septic pump out service is expected.
This keeps us current on maintaining our tanks, we

share in the barge fee and all is well. We are good!

Sincerely,

Eileen Pyle
42 Palm Dr
Cape Haze, FL 33946

eileenap@gmail.com




Hiep Nguyen

From: Olga Kroslak <gogijoe76@hotmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, June 4, 2022 10:45 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Clark; Office of Commissioner Passidomo; Office of
Commissioner La Rosa; Records Clerk

Subject: Re: Docket #20200226-SU

Hello Commissioners,

First of all, it was an honor to meet each of you commissioners in person and to represent our family's interest
in the public hearings.

We are homeowners and residents of Little Gasparilla Island, located at 9424 and 9426 Rum Runner Road in
Placida, Florida.

We are writing once again to you regarding our plea with you to deny EU's application for a wastewater
certificate. We would like to express our thanks and appreciation to both the PSC staff and you commissioners
for having devoted your time and consideration to this case.

We love our island environment and cherish and protect its natural beauty.

We are appealing to you because if this certificate is issued, it will negatively impact not only us as a family but
all of us as a community. We feel we are being forced into a service we don't need or want, at a price we can't
afford.

As the decision rests upon your shoulders, we humbly ask for your mercy in deciding our fate and future.

Respectfully,

The Kroslak Family



Hiep Nguyen

From: Gary Galloway <garudy54@hotmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, June 4, 2022 9:59 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo
Subject: RE. Docket #20200226-SU

My name is Gary Galloway and my wife and | own a house and live on Don Pedro Island. | have
learned that the Public Service Commission(PSC) is recommending that the Environmental Utilities
application for a wastewater certificate be denied.

The PSC and their staff's rigorous and attentive effort is wholeheartedly appreciated. The fact that
you listened to the people who live on these islands and gave consideration to our concerns is a big
plus in my book. In addition, it says to me that all of our (island folk) efforts to lessen the impact on
our environment are not wasted.

| wholeheartedly applaud the decision reached by the PSC to deny the Environment Utilities
application for a wastewater certificate. | urge you to follow their recommendation and vote to deny
the certificate to Environmental Utilities.






